
Newham Bridge Primary School

UKS2 Welcome



Meet the team

Y6

▪ Mrs Tweddle

▪ Miss Vanderson

▪ Mrs Honeyman

▪ Mrs Barker

Y5

▪ Mr Jackson

▪ Mrs Hindmarsh

▪ Miss Severs

▪ Mrs Matthewman



School 
Expectations

▪ School doors open at 8.40am 

▪ Morning learning begins from this time.

▪ It is essential your child arrives at school on time. These 

are the latest figures:

▪ Arriving 5 minutes late every day adds up to over 3 days 

lost each year. 

▪ Arriving 15 minutes late every day is the same as being 

absent for 2 weeks a year. 

▪ Arriving 30 minutes late every day is the same as being 

absent for 19 days a year.

▪ School finishes at 3.20pm, please make sure your child 

attends school every day. We really want your child to 

reach their full potential!



Uniform

▪ Uniform – red jumper

▪ White polo shirt 

▪ Black trousers/skirt

▪ Plain black shoes

▪ PE kit – indoor plain white t.shirt, plain 

black shorts and trainers.

▪ Outdoor – black tracksuit bottoms and 

school jumper/red zip top from 

lollipops.



Uniform
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PE Kit



Water bottles

▪ From next year, we’ll be asking 

children to bring their own 

plastic water bottle to school.

▪ These should be no bigger than 

500ml.

▪ They will be taken home each 

night and brought to school 

each day.

▪ Children can access them in the 

classroom at any point in the 

day.



Reading

Reading is an integral part of each lesson.

In Y6, your child will access Reading plus each 

day, along with guided reading session twice a 

week, which will focus on a range of skills.

We will also have time to read independently and 

quiz using accelerated reading and each class 

will share some fantastic class reads throughout 

the year.

Please encourage your child to continue reading 

at home at least 3 times each week.



Writing

▪ In UKS2, we will cover a range of genres 

throughout the year giving our children 

the opportunity to develop their writing 

techniques.

▪ Children will continue to be given 

spellings on Monday and be tested on 

Friday.

▪ All children have access to spelling shed.



Maths

▪ TTRS.

▪ A secure and rapid recall of the 

times tables up to 12 x 12, will 

really support your child this year.



First Topic

▪ Fallen Fields

▪ A Changing Town



Trips

▪ This year, we’re hoping to support our learning 

with trips and visits.

▪ In previous years, we’ve visited places such as 

Eden Camp and Barley Hall in York.



Celebrating 
success

▪ In class rewards – stickers, house points, 

TIP.

▪ POW

▪ Golden book

▪ Calls/messages home

▪ If your child does anything out of school, 

e.g. football, gymnastics, we’d love to 

celebrate that success too.  Please email 

in pictures for us to share.



Opportunities

▪ Trips linked to our topics.

▪ Sporting events.

▪ Bikeability (Y5)

▪ Residential – Autumn 2024

▪ End of year production.

▪ Responsibilities throughout school.



Year 5 & 6 
Page updated 

weekly



Essential Information

Please make sure the Office have your most 

recent contact details to ensure all messages can 

be received via email, text or phone call.



Walking Home 
Letters



Homework Club Every 
Tuesday till 4pm

▪ Homework Books have been purchased this year after 

feedback from Breakfast Club students last year, these 

cost £5.50 each. It is vital your child takes responsibility 

for looking after theirs otherwise a cost implication will 

be made to repurchase lost homework books. 

▪ Each week your child will receive two tasks to complete 

in these books,1 online reading assignment and spelling 

games on EdShed. 

▪ There are 3 adults at homework club, computers and 

classroom resources. 

▪ If your child completes all their homework during the 

academic year, they have the opportunity for a fully-

funded trip. Last year, year 6 children went to Laser Tag 

and had great fun!



Year 6 Diary 

▪ This will contain daily reading 

– Reading Plus Assignments 

and Accelerated Reader 

▪ Weekly Homework will be 

written in here and it can be 

found in the school website

▪ P.E days, Trips, Visitors will be 

included

▪ Parental comment and 

signature box must be 

completed each week to 

ensure strong communication 

between school and home as 

many children begin to walk 

home independently



Supporting at 
home

▪ Your support at home is greatly 

appreciated.

▪ You can support in a number of ways: 

▪ Getting your child to school on time

▪ Reading with them

▪ Ensuring their homework is completed on 

time

▪ Talking about their day and letting us know 

if you have any concerns or questions

▪ If any of you have a special talent or job 

you’d like to share with our classes, please 

let us know.



We're looking 
forward to an 
exciting year 
together!



Please ask a question 
if you need anything 

clarifying. 


